
 
 

Summer 2021 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to highlight all the 

wonderful events that we have planned for your children and 

you. 

 

Important ‘happenings’ -  

Online Safety week. 

Whole School SMSC/ PSHE&C week – “It’s Great to be British.” 

“The Daily Mile” – national event for all schools during the 

school day. 

Monday 31.05.2021 – Friday 04.06.2021 is half term. 

 

Week beginning 14.06.2021 end of year reports sent home. 

Week beginning 21.06.2021 Parents Evenings – most likely to be 

a virtual meeting/ phone call. 

Week beginning 28.06.2021 Class/ Bubble sports events – each 

class will enjoy a bubble only Sports Morning. 

***depending on guidelines and restrictions our Summer 

Concerts and Leavers Assembly have yet to be confirmed. 

New Nursery and Reception children visit school – TBC June 

2021. 

Year 4 Transition  – currently being planned with the middle 

schools – more details soon. 

‘Moving on morning’ for all Nursery to Year 3 pupils – TBC July 

2021. 

Year 3 pupils are trained as Playground Buddies. 

More events as they are confirmed. 

Please note: dates and events may change due to DfE/ 

Government guidelines, restrictions or advice. 

 

 

Best wishes,  

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 


